
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 
Friday 16th September, 2022 

Its been another fantastic week here in school with lots of success 
and achievements celebrated in today’s assemblies!  We are pleased 
to announce that the School Council has now been voted in, they 
met with me this afternoon and will be working very hard to make 
positive decisions representing pupil voice at Parc Eglos.  This will 
range from anything such as lost property and recycling to       
fundraising and other community events.  There already seems to 
be a strong commitment to improving environmental issues. 
As well as staff and pupil voice we are hoping that you will have a 
say in how we make Parc Eglos even better.  With this in mind, we 
are working hard to establish Parent Reps again in each classroom, 
The Friends of Parc Eglos will be holding their AGM and looking for 
new members.  As always I welcome you dropping by and speaking to 
me directly. 
 
With the upcoming funeral of Queen Elizabeth II we will be closing 
our doors out of respect for the Bank Holiday on Monday.  We hope 
families take this day to reflect on the caring contribution she 
made to our country and the world.  Kind regards, Mrs Banner. 
 

School Choir 
The school choir will be starting on 
Monday 26th September.  This will be in 
Mrs Curnow’s year 4 classroom.  Years 3 
- 6 are invited to attend.  If your child 
would like to go there is no need to book 
they can just turn up.  It finishes at 
4pm so please make necessary collection 
arrangements.  
 
On Monday we had a visit from WPCO 
Julia Berry along with a   member of the 
Helston Parking Enforcement Team.  
For the safety of our children we would 
like to remind parents/carers to please 
park considerately especially around the 
driveways of our local    residents.  

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 

Snack/Break Time 

Children in years Foundation - Year 2 receive 
a piece of fruit at breaktime under the    
Government Scheme - Fruit For School. 

Children in Years 3 - 6 can 
bring either a bread or 
fruit based snack from 
home or are able to        
purchase a snack from our 
kitchen for 30p. 

School Uniform 

Please click the link below to order a wide 
range of Parc Eglos embroidered school      
uniform.   This includes jumpers, cardigans, 
hoodies and PE kit.  If you require a tartan 
skirt of pinafore please come into the school 
office.  Many thanks. 

Parc Eglos School Junior (up to 13) - Macron 
Store South West - Macron Store South 

West (macronstoresw.com) 

https://macronstoresw.com/schools/parc-eglos-school/parc-eglos-school-junior-up-to-13/
https://macronstoresw.com/schools/parc-eglos-school/parc-eglos-school-junior-up-to-13/
https://macronstoresw.com/schools/parc-eglos-school/parc-eglos-school-junior-up-to-13/


Weekly Attendance 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our school menu will be on WEEK 3 

The            
expected      
percentage 
attendance 
for a child is 
96%.  Let’s 
see if each 
class can aim 
for this or 
above! 

Date Event 

Wednesday 21st September Bag to School DROP  

Thursday 6th October  The Friends of Parc Eglos AGM Meeting - 5.30pm 

Friday 7th October TEMPEST INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 

Thursday 13th October  NASAL FLU VACCINATIONS  - Whole School 

w/c 17th October Parent Consultation Week - FACE TO FACE  

Friday 4th November SCHOOL DISCO Years 3 /4 - 6.7pm # Years 5/6 - 7.15-8.15pm, 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 Year 6 Barton  Hall Meeting - 5.30PM 

Friday 27th January 2023 Return Date Health and Wellbeing Books 

  

  

  

  

  

Music Lessons 

The Cornwall Service Music Trust team have 
spaces available for: keyboard and woodwind 
(flute, recorder, sax, clarinet) and also Brass.  
If you would like more information or to sign 
your child up please visit: 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup 

Bag 2 School 

Bag 2 school is a company that specialises in the reuse and recycling of good quality second-hand 
clothing and they have arranged to make a collection from our school.  All the bags will be weighed 
and we will be paid for the total weight collected.  The more we collect the greater the benefit to 
Parc Eglos!  Items they are asking for are good quality Men’s, ladies’ and children’s clothing, paired 

shoes, handbags, belts and accessories. 

Please don’t send uniforms, workwear, pillows, duvets or pieces of fabric 

Please return your bags to the school office on  

Wednesday 21st September by 9am at the latest.   

We cannot accept any bags before Wednesday.  If you need additional 
bags please pop into the office. 

Class Attendance % No. of Lates 

Sunbeams 100 0 

Stars 100 0 

1FP/JD 94.5 1 
1BM 96.8 1 

2HE 98 0 

2NE 97.7 0 

3KD 95.3 0 

3SG/JB 99.7 0 

4SC 96.7 3 
4SR 96.5 2 

5RG 97.7 4 

5HH/PL 93.1 0 

6KH 96.6 2 

6DF 99.4 0 

Whole 

School 

Total 

97.1% 

https://cmst.co.uk/signup

